Ehris O'Brien

From: Chris Soleau <Chris@csoleauassoc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:41 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Boat tax.

Ri cost of living is already one of the highest in country. All you will do is hurt people and the wealthy will just leave
faster than they already are.

Lice within your means. Stop spending cut taxes to help people not hurt them.

On a personal level the only reason | bought a house In ri is to keep my boat here. Now you will make it unaffordable
even more than it already is. Florida here | come.
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